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Guests—LuAnn Wirtz was back for a second visit at 

the invitation of Jackie Kugler. 

Dave Wyant invited Tammy Fleming as his guest.  

Dave Arndt, District Exchange Director with responsi-

bilities for our club, stopped by for his obligatory quar-

terly  visit. After some initial pleasantries, Dave got 

down to business by reminding us that the District‟s 

work is funded by a portion of our membership dues 

and they have a lot of work they want to do. He re-

minded us to keep the focus on growing the club... 

Upcoming Events—Monday evening, March 21st at the 

Waterloo City Council Meeting, Mayor Buck Clark pre-

sented a proclamation recognizing the 100th anniver-

sary of Exchange. A good number of Exchangites from 

across the 

area were on 

hand for the 

ceremony.  

William Kay, 

in his role as 

videogra-

pher, made 

sure we 

looked just 

right—Craig 

Holdiman 

accepted the proclamation on 

behalf of the Club.  

Suzy Shares, who just hap-

pens to also be Waterloo‟s 

City Clerk, weighed in on the 

significance of Exchange in 

the community. 

Rock and Roll Dance Party—Dick Cole and the artist 

Richie Lee had a busy week lining up media coverage 

for the Rock & Roll Dance party. They generated lots of 

excitement at KWWL and the Courier—coverage should 

be great (i.e.—more ticket sales) and help spread the 

word about the event and how it funds our Club‟s work 

to make the community a better place to live. 

Volunteer Appreciation Dinner—Folks that worked 

the Home Show or the Sports Show are invited to the 

Volunteer Appreciation Dinner on  April 19th to be held 

at the Knights of Columbus building @ 1955 Locke Ave, 

Waterloo— 5:30 social time, 6:30 dinner. 

Don't try this at home 


